
Sandford Park School 2020/2021 

 

REGISTER OF PUPILS USING SCHOOL MINIBUS 

SERVICE TO DART 2020/2021 
 

 

Dart bus collection from and to Lansdowne Road: This service has to be primarily for 

students who have no choice but to travel to and from school by Dart. If you live near 

Lansdowne road but do not travel on the Dart and have used the Dart bus last year, we ask 

you in these changed times to walk, cycle or take a public bus or travel by car to the school. 

In line with public policy all passengers on the school Dart buses must wear a mask (visor if 

you have a respiratory condition). As you enter the bus, you must use the hand sanitiser 

provided. After school, the return trip to Lansdowne will see the same rules in operation. 

 

The two minibuses arrive at Lansdowne Road station at 8.05 a.m. each school day morning.  

Both minibuses will depart from Lansdowne Road at 8.15 a.m. Due to Covid-19 every 

student has to have an assigned place on the bus and the driver will direct each student to 

their place. 

 

The buses return to the DART station at the end of formal classes – 3.40 p.m. on Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday; and 1.00 p.m. on Wednesday.  

 

 

Conditions: 

 

1. Students using the minibus service must obey the instructions of the driver at all 

times, without exception. 

 

2. Students must wear the seat belts provided and a face mask at all times. 

 

Any student failing to adhere to the conditions stated above will not be permitted to 

continue to use the minibus service. 

 

 

 

Please complete and return this form to the School before Friday 21st August, 2020. 

 

 

 

Name of student: _____________________________________ Form: _____________ 

      (BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE) 

 

 

DART/Railway station nearest to home of pupil: _________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: ______________ 


